
BE RESPONSIVE

BE  CARING         

BE HOLISTIC           

ACT WITH
INTEGRITY 

News
We are working with the clinic team and gathering a wish list in 
regards to applying to the NZ Community Trust for funding.  

Our policies and procedures document has just being updated and 
this will be available on our website very soon.  Thanks to all the 
Trustees and to CSSC and CILT for your input and guidence.  It was a 
huge task that was made acheivable with the many hands making 
light work.

Fundraising
Thank you to everyone who donates goods for us to ra�e of, it is 
very much appreciated.

If you have made a donation during the last �nancial year, donar 
receipts will be on there way to you.
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Our second newsletter has been sent 
out, and is also available in print 
version from the Clinic.  We are 
currently applying for funding for 
Stage Two: Feasibility Infrastructre.

There is information on both the 
Colville Community Health Trust’s & 
Colville Social Service Collective’s 
websites about the Colville Community 
Facilities Projects.  


